
Mr. Harvey Goodman
The Goodman-Gable-Gould Company
One Central Plaza, Box 66
11300 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

RE: Your File No. 42674-D

Dear Harvey:

I am enclosing my check in payment of your fee in connection with my recent flood
damage loss.

I would like to thank you for your excellent service in this matter. The
speedy and efficient manner in which you processed my claim has left me feeling that
hiring your services was the best investment I have made since I paid my law school
tuition 25 years ago.

I shall certainly keep you very much in mind in the event that I or any of
my clients have need for your services in the future.

Cordially,

Warren K. Kaplan
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